Natalie Zimmerman
PO Box 83
Davenport Center, NY 13750

June 21, 2022

Mr. Whipple,

| am interested in the Substitute CROP Site Coordinator position. | have covered this position for the
past several years and have greatly enjoyed it. | am also interested in substituting as an Activity Leader
during the school year. | enjoy working with the students and believe the CROP program is very
important for the students and their families.

Thank you for your consideration.
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Natalie Zimmerman



Natalie J. Zimmerman
PO Box 83
Davenport Center, NY 13750

March 17, 2022

Mr. Harter,

I am very interested in the School Tax Collector position for the 2022-2023 school year. | previously held
the School Tax Collector position for ten years. | would enjoy and appreciate having the position again.

| have worked with other tax collectors, mortgage companies, Real Property Offices, Treasurers Offices,
Law Offices, etc., and have a good working relationship with all as well as the taxpayers. All of these
continue to call my phone extension for school tax related questions.

| have the experience and knowledge to make an easy transition to having a different School Tax
Collector for the future.

Thank you for your consideration.

Natalie J. Zimmerman



July 5, 2022

To Whom This Concerns,

Hello. My name is Heidi Mills. | am the current Head Bus Driver
here at Charlotte Valley. | have been in this position since July 2021. At
this time | would like to express my interest to continue with The Head
Bus Driver position for the 2022/2023 school year.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

-

Heidi Mills



